
North Hertfordshire Local Plan 2011 – 2031 

The Environmental Assessment of Plans and Programmes  

Regulations 2004 

 

On 08 November 2022, North Hertfordshire District Council adopted the North Hertfordshire 

Local Plan 2011 – 2031. This is a plan for which an environmental assessment has been 

carried out under the above regulations. 

In accordance with Regulation 16 of The Environmental Assessment of Plans and 

Programmes Regulations, the following documents have been made available:  

(i) The North Hertfordshire Local Plan 2011-2031 

(ii) The Sustainability Appraisal Report (the accompanying environmental report) 

(iii) The Adoption Statement for the Sustainability Appraisal 

These documents can be viewed on the Council’s website at: North Herts Local Plan 2011-

2031 North Herts Council (north-herts.gov.uk) and are available for inspection (free of 

charge) by appointment at the following locations:  

• Council Offices, Gernon Road, Letchworth Garden City, SG6 3JF 

For further information please contact the Strategic Planning Team on 01462 474000 or by 

email at: local.plans@north-herts.gov.uk.  

A copy of this notification will be sent to the Secretary of State for Levelling Up, Housing and 

Communities.   
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